
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: March 12, 2019
/^, ''

TO: File through Roger White

FROM: Nicola Peterson ^f,/y(]/

SUBJECT: United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenfuryLink, Docket No.
ADV937/Advice No. 19-01A.

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. The filing

was submitted on March 11, 2019, and will go into effect on May 1, 2019.

This filing revises United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink P.U.C. OR

No. 6 Access Services Tariff. The purpose of this filing is to update language associated with
Discontinuance of Services by eliminating the use of Certified U.S. Mail and also allowing

customer notice by email if the customer is billed electronically or so consents.


